
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

13th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Discos 

A great time was had by all who attended the discos this week. It was lovely to see so many 

families attend and seeing everyone’s excellent dance moves! It looked like everyone had 

fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming End of Term Events 

We would like to invite families of pupils in Belair, Sunray and Neptune to a Christmas craft 

afternoon with your child’s class from 2.15 – 2.45 on Wednesday 18th December. 

Thursday 19th December will be our Christmas Dinner day for all pupils. Christmas jumpers 

and party clothes are welcome if your child would like to wear those. 

Food Bank Collection 

We are holding our annual collection for a local food bank. Donations of non-perishable food 

items are welcome. There will be crates for donations left in the reception area. Some of our 

Key Stage 4 students will deliver the donations at the end of term in the school minibus.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


